COVID-19 Precautions

We are elated that the spread of COVID-19 continues to stabilize; however, we are very aware
that it still exist.

We are grateful that we came through our 2022 camping experience without any cases of
COVID-19 or any other illness; as everyone was very mindful and responsible with their
interactions with one another! And we are looking forward to another illness free experience for
Camp 2023!

However, we will remain conscious and will continue to monitor the status of COVID-19 and
will adhere to the guidance of the CDC and the health professionals in this region, as everyone's
health and safety will always be our main priority!

Miracle Hills Camp’s cleaning staff disinfects door knobs, light switches, toilet handles and all
surfaces often touched between camps. They will continue to provide bleach spray, wipes, etc.
for us to freely use during our stay to keep surfaces and areas clean. Hand disinfectant stations
will remain outside of several of the main buildings for everyone to use when entering and
exiting the buildings.

Urban Success will also be bringing additional cleaning supplies to the camp.

We are hopeful that we will be able to continue to enjoy each other during our 2023 camping
experience!

If you have any comments, questions or concerns please e-mail us at
urbansuccess3001@gmail.com and we will get back with you.

Stay Safe!

Sincerely,

Diana Smith
URBAN S.U.C.C.E.S.S. Inc.
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